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Sent: 20 September 2018 23:36
To: Maria Philpott
Subject: 18/01253/F: Bicester Heritage 

Dear Maria 
As part of the work in Bicester on the Garden Town and Healthy New Town the Bicester Team has reviewed planning applications. This has included reviewing the extent to which the application is compliant with the Policies ESD 1-5 within the adopted local plan. I attach a review that has been undertaken of the extent to which the application demonstrates compliance with the policies. The review reaches the conclusion that the energy statement identifies a number of measures that would ensure the building complies with the policies.  To ensure compliance with the policies a condition could be used to require the measures in the Energy Strategy to be included in the development when it takes place. Compliance with BREEAM very good could also be covered by a condition to ensure compliance with the policy. 
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